From: M Schmidt <oth1l.em@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 1:26:52 PM

To: Jessika Klingler <JessikaMariettaKlingler@dswinc.com>
Subject: Re: Office/Master Bath addition

Hi Jessika,

I’'m sorry it took me so long to respond. | have several different emails and | don’t check this one very
often.

Matt explained to me that your addition would be above the room on the border across from our
sunroom. | have no problem at all with that as it won’t add anything to the current visible footprint and
won’t interfere with anything on our property. If our ash tree needs to be trimmed back, I'll have that
done before you start construction. Just let me know when.

| told Matt yesterday that if you need to take any fencing down in order to have more room, that’s ok,
too, since it’s going to be replaced anyway.

Good luck with your projects! | can’t wait to see them all done, along with the new fence. Amy is who
I'll call for my future projects, as well. | love the work she’s done in Bexley. Her additions do not look

like additions, which is a testament to her talent and expertise.

Please don’t hesitate to let me know if you need anything else from me. I’'m glad to help in any way |
can!

Mary

Mary Schmidt
2481 Bryden Road



